
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 4:19 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Charles S Trenholme

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Dear OEB,

I am against any increase requested by Toronto Hydro.

The issue of the disproportionate DELIVERY CHARGE must first be addressed.

If I am a typical customer (I live in a coop), the Delivery Charge represents approximately

80% of my monthly hydro bill. As such, it is almost impossible to lower my monthly bill

by conserving my electricity usage.

Clearly the infrastructure needed to provide my home with electricity has been paid for years ago.

The only cost related to delivery should be maintenance.

I think consumers should be paying for the electricity that they use not for the delivery.

Yours truly,

Charles Steven Trenholme 


